
From:
To: assistant clerk gov
Subject: Re: Possible leaflet drop
Date: 26 July 2023 13:21:10

Dear Abi,

No problem, but be careful on dates with quite a lot on in August and September.

We would need a clear two weeks to guarantee getting the whole village done - the village
has expanded so much now. Week commencing 20th August is out, but rest of August
would be workable and second half of September onwards is ok.

As long as it is a leaflet and nothing too heavy, it normally costs £150.

Rgds,

On Wed, 26 Jul 2023, 11:47 assistant clerk gov,
<assistantclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk> wrote:

Good morning 

 

I have been tasked at looking into the costs for a leaflet drop covering the whole of Melbourn.

 

Would you be able to give me a price I can share with Councillors?

 

Many thanks

 

Abi

 

 

 

 

Abi Williams

Assistant to the Parish Clerk

 

Melbourn Parish Council

Melbourn Community Hub




